STATE OF ALASKA

DEPARTMENT OF LAW

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

SEAN PARNELL, GOVERNOR

P.O. BOX 110300

JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0300

PHONE:

(907) 465-3600 (907) 465-2075

February 11, 2011

Representative Carl Gatto, Chair House Judiciary Committee Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 118 Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Re: HB 116 - 2011 Revisor's Bill on the correct spelling of Lorazepam

Dear Representative Gatto:

The Department of Law has reviewed HB 116, the 2011 revisor's bill on the correct spelling of Lorazepam.

The bill presents no legal issues and makes important technical improvements to the law.

Sincerely,

JOHN J. BURNS ATTORNEY GENERAL

By:

Deborah E. Behr

Chief Assistant Attorney General

Sechnal & Sehn

DEB:ajh

cc: Jerry Luckhaupt, Assistant Revisor of Statutes

Heather Brakes, Legislative Director, Office of the Governor

Mike Ford, Assistant Attorney General

Anne Carpeneti, Assistant Attorney General